
WYRE COUNCIL 

Notice of Casual Vacancy 

 

Notice is hereby given under Section 87(2) of the Local Government Act 1972 
that ONE casual vacancy has arisen in the office of Councillor for the 
MARSH MILL ward of the Borough of Wyre due to the resignation of 
Councillor Henry Jackson. 

A by-election will be held to fill the vacancy once the Proper Officer has 
received a request for a by-election, in writing, by two local government 
electors within the local authority area. 

If requests from two local government electors are received, the date of the 
election must be set at the Returning Officer’s discretion for within 35 
working days of the receipt of the requests. 

Requests for a by-election to fill this casual vacancy must be sent to the 
Proper Officer, Civic Centre, Breck Road, Poulton-le-Fylde, FY6 7PU. 

Alternatively, you can serve notice by email to 
rebecca.huddleston@wyre.gov.uk    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rebecca Huddleston  
Chief Executive and Returning Officer  
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